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To whom it may concern, 

I ani pleased to recommend P3 Cost Analysts to any organization. True to their word P3 has helped our 
organization save both money and improve our efficiencies in the area of telecom expenses for our school. 

P3 has created $8,434.00 In monthly savfnp as a result of their expertise. They also identified and 
negotiated a $125,000.00 refund for billing errors going back five years. On top of the financial benefit, 
they have been quick to answer our calls and responsive to our operational concerns, thus saving us 
valuable time and energy as well. 

I would recommend P3 's service to anyone wanting to save money or any institution needing expert 
assistance in this area. 
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Darral Paradis, CPPB, C.P.M., CPA- INACTIVE 
Director of Procurement 


